
JOIN THE WGES PARENT TEACHERS ASSOCIATION!! 
 

THE PARENT TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (PTA) . . . 
 

 

PROVIDES EDUCATIONAL ENRICHMENT 

 
● Supports the music program 

● Organizes after school activities 

● Brings you the Spring Book Fair 

● Supports need-based drives (food & 

coat drives) 

 
SUPPORTS THE SCHOOL 

 
● Funds school beautification 

● Helps with field trip fees 

● Hosts staff appreciation events 

throughout the year 

● Organizes volunteers 

● Supports need-based drives 

 

BUILDS COMMUNITY 

 
● Brings you the Back-to-School Picnic 

● Brings you Family Movie Nights 

● Brings you Ice Cream Socials 

● Produces Spirit Wear 

● Organizes volunteers 

 
COMMUNICATES & INFORMS 

 
● Runs the WGES PTA Facebook Page 

● Communicates with members 

● Oversees and produces the School 

Yearbook 

 

PARTICIPATION MAKES THIS POSSIBLE! 
Email: washingtongroveESPTA@gmail.com 

Facebook: @WashingtonGroveElementarySchoolPTA  

(Meetings are virtual and in-person, details coming soon!) 
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